
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – December 2022 

Hi BDTHC members, 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR 

This will be short.  The next meeting will be held 
on January 9,2023 at our usual meeting place in 
the Forty Fort Municipal building at 2pm if the 
weather is good. 

I hope you all can make it.  Club Dues are due 
and payable at the meeting or to one of the 
officers. 

We will hold the drawing for the finds of the month at this meeting and start  
the new finds of the month for 2023. 

Thats all for now. 

Happy Detecting 
President BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


